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Amy Watson

From: Marc Allas <Marc.Allas@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 28 October 2014 4:25 PM
To: Amy Watson
Subject: 60-78 Regent St, Redfern

Dear Amy, 
 
I refer to your letter to the Heritage Council of 8 October 2014, requesting comments on the SEARs for 
development at 60-78 Regent St, Redfern. 
 
The development appears to be sufficiently far away from Redfern Station (listed on the state heritage 
register) such that the Heritage Council does not propose to make any particular submission on the 
SEARs. 
 
Regards,  
 
Marc Allas 
Senior Team Leader 
Conservation, Heritage Division 
Office of Environment and Heritage  
(02) 9873 8558 
E: marc.allas@environment.nsw.gov.au 
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information.  
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and 
with authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage. 
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